
It is not the (official) job of citizens at large to study the laws related to clean energy - but, the Public Utility Commission?  Yes, I think 
so.  And providing results of their diligent study to Legislative Assembly committees in a time manner makes sense as well.  This 
planet and its creatures are approaching a tipping point.  Both diligence and fast action are needed.  Please approve this study and 
take seriously its conclusions.  Time really is of the essence.

Thank you, 
Ellen Patterson
Corvallis, OR


